
   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
  

PGCFCU’s Steven R. Carpenter Appointed to FSC First Board of Directors 
 
Prince George’s County, MD – September 23, 2025 – Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union (PGCFCU) 
proudly announces that Steven R. Carpenter, Business Development Manager, has been appointed to the FSC First 
Board of Directors, the county’s leading small business financing organization. 
 
With more than 20 years of experience in banking and finance, Carpenter has spearheaded programs in business 
lending and financial planning that expand access to capital and help local businesses thrive. His career reflects a 
strong commitment to empowering entrepreneurs and fostering long-term economic growth across Prince 
George’s County. 
 
“Steve’s passion for business development and community partnerships shines through in everything he does,” 
said Jeff Miles, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer of PGCFCU. “His leadership has helped 
businesses expand and achieve financial stability, and we are proud to see him bring that same energy and 
expertise to FSC First. His impact will be felt by entrepreneurs and small business owners throughout the county.” 
 
“I am honored to join the FSC First Board of Directors,” said Carpenter. “This role is an exciting opportunity to 
continue serving Prince George’s County by building stronger financial pathways for entrepreneurs and small 
businesses. I look forward to working with the Board to create lasting economic impact in our community.” 
 
At PGCFCU, Carpenter has led initiatives designed to help businesses expand, thrive, and achieve long-term 
financial stability. His appointment underscores both his dedication to advancing opportunities for local business 
leaders and PGCFCU’s commitment to strengthening partnerships that drive economic vitality across the region. 
 
------- 
About Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union  
Established in 1967, the Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union was created to offer financial services to Prince 
George’s County employees. Over the years, the organization has expanded its reach to serve more than 19,500 members 
across the county. With assets exceeding $300 million, our community-based credit union welcomes individuals who live, 
work, volunteer, worship, attend school or operate businesses in Prince George’s County to open an account. For more 
information about the organization or to become a member, please visit www.PrinceGeorgesCFCU.org  or call 301.627.2666.  
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